
 

 

Lunch Group Report 15th March by Hazel McCallum 
 
Eleven of us met at the Coach House Cafe at Eggleston Hall. The Cafe is bright and airy 
and a very pleasant venue. Popular main course choices were Tomato, Chive and 
Wensleydale Quiche, Salmon, Leek and Cheddar Fishcakes and Steak and Guiness Pie. 
The quality of the food was very good, with particular recommendations going to the 
chips (which were everything you hope a chip might be, crunchy outside with a soft 
centre) and the gravy which accompanied the pie. The portions were generous yet there 
was still space for some puddings to follow. Dessert highlights included the Eton Mess 
Sundae and the Chocolate Brownie Sundae. 
 
The service was very good, with one disappointingly hollow fishcake being happily 
replaced. 
 
Next meetings are April 19th at the High Force Hotel and May at the 17th Brownlow Arms, 
Caldwell - 12 noon start. We welcome new members. 


